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In December we received two reimbursement checks from out of county assignments totaling $79,668.72. We had a season total of $95,602.76 in reimbursement.
Last year we ran 350 calls for service, this was our slowest year in well over a decade. In 2021 we ran 450 calls for service. Staff recorded 29,121 hours of in-house training on topics such as fire, EMS, and rescue.
Radios are still delayed from the grants we got in 2022. 
There may be a community meeting being planned to discuss the CSD application between the Parks and Recreation District and the Sanitary District. It is unclear at this time if and when, but I would assume we will be asked to represent the Fire District.
In January all fire extinguishers will be serviced and inspected and In February all fire ground ladders will be inspected.
We got notification from FEMA that our regional grant for SCBA’s was not awarded. The grant writer has offered to resubmit the grant on behalf of the participating agencies. 
I am working on a grant administered by the Office of traffic Safety for new extrication equipment. This grant is 100% funded if awarded and would provide new electric extrication equipment.
As of now that is all, if you have any questions, please let me know,
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief
image1.emf

